
 
 

 

New jobs growth slowed sharply in May as employers added just 69,000 jobs to the economy – 

less than half of what economists predicted. Just four months ago, employers added 275,000 

jobs, which dropped to 259,000 jobs added in February, and then down to just 77,000 jobs added 

in April.  

The data also show that the unemployment rate fell in February, March, and April, while the 

amount of jobs added in each of these months shrunk by about half the jobs of each previous 

month. This goes to show that lower unemployment rates do not mean more people are getting 

hired; this number can fall simply because someone has stopped looking for work and is not 

counted as part of the labor force. 

The latest figures from the Bureau of Labor Statistics cast doubt on whether American 

businesses, investors, and job seekers will have enough momentum to work through the 

uncertainties of slow economic growth in the United States and abroad. 

 

Veronique de Rugy shows the actual unemployment rates after ARRA in a Mercatus chart.  
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